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February 17, 2023 
 
Mr. Michael Shane 
16815 Patton 
Detroit, MI 48219 
 
RE: Water connection at 15119 Prest 
 
Dear Mr. Shane, 
 
Please find this correspondence as a follow-up to the comments you provided on January 18, 2023, to 
the Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) during the Board of Water Commissioners 
meeting regarding a water service connection at 15119 Prest.  
 
Our Customer Service and Legal teams have been in contact with you and the property representative, 
Jermaine Paynes, on several occasions over the course of the past 30 days.  The outcome of those 
discussion are as follows: 
 

• Review of video footage of the City Of Detroit sewer main and the private sewer lateral of 
15119 Prest. 

• Established the private sewer lateral, from connection at the City of Detroit sewer main to 
inside the home of 15119 Prest is the responsibility of the homeowner.  

• Discovery revealed 15119 Prest has a lead service water line. 
• Application for Lead Service Line Replacement was provided and returned by the property 

owner. 
• DWSD installed a new water service line, replacing the lead service line and water meter at 

15119 Prest on February 10, 2023. 
 
 
Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to my office 
directly. 
 
Thank you for being a valued DWSD customer.  
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Chief of Staff and Customer Service Officer 
 
CC: Board of Water Commissioners, Nikkiya Branch 


